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Atkins, Caelan

From: tracey jones 
Sent: 27 April 2023 19:06
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to the Aquind Interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 I would like to let you know  that i totally object to the Aquind Interconnector. I am very concerned about the effect on 
Portsmouth, my concerns include the effects on our environment, the disturbance and destruction of wildlife, the 
disturbance of toxic waste buried under Milton Common ( which includes asbestos) and the effects of pollution caused 
with the construction involved. We are a very densely populated city and need to look after  our green spaces and not 
be disturbing and threatening them. Also any road closures due to the construction will have a huge impact on 
portsmouth as we only have a limited number of routes on and off the island. 
This is something that should NOT be allowed to happen. Please do not allow this to happen. We have to think about 
the effects on  people and  wildlife. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tracey 
 
 




